
About Our May 18th Meeting  
In addition to the increase in dues, ShoreHaven was fortunate to receive some  
significant funds from the sale of one of the homes which owed us money. With 
that in the bank, we are now in a much better position to make some of the long-
awaited improvements particularly to our roads. Critical drainage issues which 
have plagued us for a very long time will be addressed first at Yanarella and move 
on from there.  
  Your Attendance Can Help!  
It is our hope that we can accommodate all specific requests within reason, 
since some of these drainage difficulties stem from massive amounts of water 
from roads beyond our control. We do need to make a plan, however. 
  We Still Seek a Secretary!  
With today’s technology, there are various ways to easily record the meeting  
minutes. The rest is a piece of cake. Art Mulford can attest to that.   
Thank You To Our Dedicated Volunteers!  
Thanks to the many volunteers who contribute in so many ways. In an organized 
event on Sunday, Apr 28th, many kind members of our community helped  
install the Beach One docks and cleaned the whole area. Other volunteers 
work all year long on beautifying our Beach Two stream with gardens and 
overall grooming. With summer almost here, let’s show our respect for their 
efforts by keeping our paradise, safe, clean and beautiful. We want every 
member to feel free to enjoy our lake to have a happy experience with every visit. 
Please join us at our meeting to contribute your concerns and solutions. Thanks! 
 
 
 
 

Fixing Issues 
Affecting Everyone! 

 Please attend our meeting  
on Saturday, May 18th  

at 5:30 p.m. 
at Holmes Whaley Lake 

Civic Center,  
Rt 292, Holmes  

 
Thank you for your much-needed 

input, ideas and contributions. 
 

Aaron S. Cioppa 
 President
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S H O R E  H A V E N  C I V I C  A S S O C I A T I O N  •  M A Y  2 0 2 4

Ne
w

sl
et

te
r D

es
ig

n 
by

 M
ar

ily
n 

Bo
nt

em
po

 •
 M

id
-H

ud
so

n 
M

ar
ke

tin
g 

•
 m

id
hu

ds
on

m
ar

ke
tin

g@
ya

ho
o.

co
m

A gorgeous drone shot by ShoreHaven resident Eileen Clowry’s grandson, Jake Clowry.

For  more  in fo , p lease  go  to : h t tps : / /www.shorehavenc iv icassoc ia t ion .o rg/

Bleeding hearts in our Beach 2 volunteer gardens.

Photo by Whaley Lake resident Nancy Schuman..

https://www.shorehavencivicassociation.org/

